
COMMENTS FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PANEL (PERFORMANCE AND 
GROWTH) 

 

FINANCE PERFORMANCE REPORT 2021/22, QUARTER 3 

 

5.1  The Panel discussed the Finance Performance Report 2021/22, Quarter 3 at 

its meeting on 2nd February 2022. 

5.2 Following a question from Councillor Wakeford on high and unbudgeted costs 

for temporary staffing within the Development Management Team, the Panel 

were assured that permanent staffing solutions were now in place and this 

budget should be back on track in future reports.   

5.3 The Panel welcomed the report and encourage the Cabinet to endorse the 

recommendations contained within the report. 


